
 
This policy describes courses that are permissible as Engineering 

Electives in Bachelor of Engineering degree programs at Maritime 

College. It supersedes Policy 06-01, which is hereby retracted. 

 

 

Cadets and students in B.E. programs and their Engineering 

Department advisors who are assisting in the selection of an 

“Engineering Elective” shall be guided by the Curriculum Sheet 

documentation for their catalog year. Current and past curriculum 

documentation is maintained on the Maritime College website. As 

prerequisites for Engineering courses are subject to change 

periodically by the department, an evaluation of a student’s ability 

to take a given course may be necessary. 

 

As a general rule, cadets and students may select Engineering 

courses offered at the 3xx, 4xx, or 6xx level for which they have the 

necessary pre-requisites and which are not required by their major 

program of study. 

 

Courses offered by other departments that are pre-approved as 

Engineering Electives are listed in the Curriculum Sheet 

documentation. Other courses at the college may be approved as 

Engineering Electives at the discretion of the Engineering department 

chair. 

 

Engine License courses Engr 503, Engr 504 and Engr 54x may be 

available as electives to Intern students or Deck cadets whose degree 

program does not require them. Availability is at the discretion of 

the Engineering department and requires a prerequisite override 

approved by the Vice-Chair of Engineering and signed by the Chair of 

Engineering. Permission will be contingent on available space, and 

academic prerequisites will be enforced. 
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